
PSA:  Emergency  Management
Drill to take place at New
Bedford’s St. Luke’s Hospital
“There will be an emergency management drill at St. Luke’s
Hospital. Please note that this is a planned drill and these
exercises are designed to make sure our teams are trained and
well prepared to care for our patients and community in a real
emergency.

All  emergency  and  clinical  services  will  remain  open  and
uninterrupted during these times. If you or a loved one is
experiencing a medical emergency, do not hesitate to call 911.

St. Luke’s Hospital Trauma Drill
Friday, March 29
8 am – 10 am“-Southcoast Health.
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